
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
May 24, 2019 

TO:  Christopher J. Roscetti, Technical Director 
FROM: M. T. Sautman and Z. C. McCabe, Resident Inspectors 
SUBJECT: Savannah River Site Activity Report for Week Ending May 24, 2019 
 
DNFSB Staff:  Mr. Sautman and Mr. McCabe were on personal leave and offsite for training, 
respectively.  This report is filed for continuity purposes only. 


